
The History of the Seeley Swan High School


In early 1960, a group of concerned parents in the Seeley Lake area published a newspaper 

pamphlet entitled “Why Not a High School at Seeley Lake?” outlining the need for a local 

high school.  That school would not become a reality until the autumn of 1964, nearly five 

years later.  The day that high school opened was the culmination of a saga that had been in 

motion some time before the Fact Finding Committee of the Seeley Lake P.T.A. typed the 

first draft of their pamphlet; and like any saga, there were a number of dramatic hurdles 

that had to be overcome—at one point, in March 1961, then state Attorney General Forrest 

H. Anderson even ruled that the building of a branch of the county high school in Seeley 

was illegal.


	 However, despite the difficulties over the years, the stakes were such that the 

committee members were willing to fight through to the end:  with the nearest high school 

being located in Missoula, the majority—estimated by the Committee to be as high as 

between 75 and 100 percent—of high school aged students were leaving school before 

their senior year. 


As the Committee wrote in their closing summary, using capital letters to express 

their urgency:  THIS TERRIBLE HIGH PERCENTAGE OF DROPOUTS IS AVERY 

FRIGHTENING THING TO US.  WE DON’T LIKE IT, AND YOU WOULDN’T LIKE IT 
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